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Adm. Monroe, DNA Kose
Mr. Kopaken, Covington & Burling OT]: PAD |
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Wachholz:h
August 2, 1979 eee

8/2/79

Mrs. Ruth Van Cleve STATBST
Director, Office of
Territorial Affairs Waare
Department of Interior

_ Washington, D. C. 20240 RG, S¥MBOC

Dear Mrs. Van Cleve: | TiniTiaus)esa,

Enclosed is the preliminary draft report of the Livermore Dose Pare
Assessment for Enewetak Atoll.

Please be aware that since it is a draft report the content is yet Pe
Subject to change. Undoubtedly there may be some alteration of the PRTTALET BE
text and of the organization of the document. While it is not expected [|
that the calculated dose values will change fn a significant manner, OATE
there may be some revisions as additional information becomes available |
Or as a result of further analyses or review. RTG, SYMBOL

A considerable volume of appendices will accompany this document. PUNITIACESSia.
At present some of these are being completed or revised for easier _
presentation. Complete sets of appendices will be sent to you as [Toate
soon as possible, probably within the next day or two. ;

I hope that this draft material will be helpful and informative to |
you. Any comments which you may wish to make would be appreciated, INITIALS} S16.

preferably by August 15. Please feel free to contact William Robison fe
directly at the Lawrence Livermore Laboratory, or, if you wish, provide OATE
any comments to me.

Please Jet me know if we can be of any further assistance. =
. . INITIALS/ SIG.

Sincerely, 22__-

BEST COPY AVAILABLE ———

Bruce W. Wachholz, Ph.D. Se
Office of Environment INETEALST SIG*
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